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Overview & Purpose 

Many people are unsure of what Traditional Chinese Medicine (TCM) means and the benefits it can 
bring about as an alternative option for healthcare and medical treatment. Hence, my project aims to 
provide exposure to people in my neighbourhood on TCM knowledge via sharing sessions. It also aims 
to spark their interest and gain acceptance towards this alternative form of healthcare and 
medication.  

Event Details 

Collaborating parties: 

• Bukit Panjang Community Club 

• Singapore Chung Hwa Medical Institution (Bukit Panjang) 

• NTU Chinese Medicine Clinic  

Event day timeline:  

Time Event (9th April) Remarks 
0900 – 0930 Setting up   
0930 – 1030  Speaker sharing from NTU   

Physical booth available for 
viewing anytime 

1030 – 1100  Viewing of physical booths 
1100 – 1200  Speaker sharing from SCHMI (BP) 
1200 – 1245  Booths 
1245 – 1300  Closure and packing up   



 

 

 



 



 

Event Summary: 

• Gained attention from not only elderly, but also families with children. 

• As one of the sharing sessions was held in English and the student helpers were bilingual, it 
was lovely to see people of different races attending and benefitting from the event.  

• Good feedback regarding the hands-on booths where the public could try acupuncturing and 
cupping under supervision.  

Future planning: 

• Reach out to other communities across Singapore to further expose TCM to the public. 

• Reach out to more young adults by publicising the event on online  
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